
Lynnwood Community Members,

One of Lynnwood’s top commitments is to be a safe, welcoming, and equitable 
community for all people, as outlined in Resolution 2017-03. A major component of this 
commitment is to ensure that Lynnwood’s facilities, programs, services, and public 
spaces are accessible to all.

The Americans with Disabilities Act Self-Evaluation and Transition Plan (SETP) will guide 
the City in evaluating the accessibility of facilities, programs and services and help guide 
the prioritization to update facilities, programs and services to be accessible and 
compliant to all applicable laws. This Plan is intended to be a living document that is 
regularly updated as programs and services change, as barriers are removed, and new 
facilities come under ownership or control of the City.

The SETP demonstrates the City of Lynnwood’s commitment to providing equal access 
to our community, including public programs, services, facilities, and activities for 
community members with disabilities.

Thank you to all of the community members who provided input and shared their lived 
experiences as part of our Stakeholder Group during this project. Their input was critical 
in shaping the SETP Plan, prioritizing barrier removal, and making recommendations for 
continuing progress.

We have an ADA coordinator who is responsible for organizing and communicating the 
City’s efforts to comply with and fulfill its responsibilities under title II of the ADA and 
applicable state and federal laws. He can be reached at 
ADAcoordinator@LynnwoodWA.gov or 425-670-5081.

We are committed to continually looking for ways to improve our City facilities, programs, 
and services to ensure that we are providing safe and accessible services to all members 
of our community.

Sincerely,

Nicola Smith, Mayor 
City of Lynnwood

Address: 19100 44TH Ave West, Lynnwood, WA 98046-5008 
Phone: 425-670-5000 
Website: LynnwoodWA.gov 
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